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IFB ADDENDUM #4 
 

To: All Bidders 
 
From: Rita V. Brousseau, Chief Procurement Officer 
 
Date: February 1, 2024 
 
Re: IFB 2023-10 City View Towers Electrical Upgrade 
 

 

This Addendum modifies and forms a part of the Bid Set documents dated December 13, 2023. 
 
This Addendum consists of the following:   One (1) typed page. 

 
Where any items called for in the bid documents are supplemented here, the supplemental 
requirements shall be considered as added thereto.  Where any original item is amended, 
voided, or superseded here, the other provisions of such items not specifically amended, 
voided, or superseded shall remain in effect. 
 
THE NUMBER OF THIS ADDENDUM MUST BE ENTERED IN THE APPROPRIATE SPACE PROVIDED ON 
"GENERAL BID FORM.” 
 
Point of Clarification:  Coordination with all parties and vendors i.e. Verizon, National Grid, 
LHA Fire Alarm & Sprinkler Contractors shall be the responsibility of the contractor awarded 
this contract.  Payment for these services, if any, will be paid for by the Lowell Housing 
Authority.  The bidders do not need to carry an amount in their bid. 
 

 
 
 
 

END OF ADDENDUM #4 
 
 
 


